
KING'S HARBOUR MASTER PORTSMOUTH

NAVWARN No 29/17

CANCEL NAVWARN 28/19

1. The Directional Port Entry Light (PEL) situated on the southerly dolphin of Oil Fuel Jetty (OFJ) has been upgraded
and now correctly reflects characteristics and sectors shown on the newly published editions of charts BA 2625, BA
2631 and BA 2629. 
 
2. The following Portsmouth Navwarns remain in force: 26/17, 25/17, 21/17, 65/16, 55/16, 29/16, 17/16, 83/15,
27/14, 57/12, 52/11, 40/11, 45/10, 78/05 & 10/04. 
 
3. Cancel this NAVWARN 2 APR 17. 

 

 


